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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 32nd SESSION -29 January 2019
Review of Cyprus
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel warmly welcomes the delegation of Cyprus to the UPR, and would like to thank it for its comprehensive national report, which highlights important progress in implementation of previous recommendations, and the relevance of these measures to the 2030 Agenda.
We welcome Cyprus into the Equal Rights Coalition, and are encouraged by progress achieved in improving gender equality, including a significant decrease in the gender pay gap, as recommended by Israel in the previous UPR. We recommend that Cyprus continue its efforts to reduce gender inequality in employment and education.
In addition, we welcome the implementation of a National Action Plan against Human Trafficking until 2018, and would like to recommend that Cyprus adopt a new action plan to combat human trafficking for the period of 2019-2021.
Israel would like to take this opportunity to wish Cyprus every success in its UPR.

I thank you.    
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